
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 11:12 AM 

To: Mears, David; Cole, Chris 

CC: Coriell, Scott; Allen, Susan 

Subject: Lake/Tar Sands 

 

 
Hi David and Chris, 
 
I’m sure you saw this piece below, any action we could/should be taking in conjunction with NY to 
express concern here?  
 
https://vtdigger.org/2015/05/31/tar-sands-could-be-headed-by-rail-to-lake-champlain/  
 
 
Thanks, 
Darren  
 
Darren M. Springer 
Chief of Staff, Office of the Governor  
(802) 522-2082 (cell) 
Darren.Springer@state.vt.us  
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